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Tuesday 5th January 2021.

Dear Parents / Carers,
 
Firstly, may I continue to add how grateful the staff team are for your continued support during a time that is now longer than we had expected.
 
As you will know, we have now been instructed by the Government to open to children who are vulnerable or who are children of critical workers only.
 
I have met with teaching staff and I hope you will agree that the online learning provision in place as of yesterday should work well.
 
However, yesterday the staff team made further tweaks to this ( letter to follow this morning) and please be rest assured that we will continue to look at ways in which we can support your children's education over the coming days and weeks.
 
Our remote learning feedback form is on the Home Learning Section of the website if at anytime you wish to give us feedback.
 
Keeping in touch phone calls will re-start from Wednesday.
 
In the meantime, either myself, or our new Deputy Headteacher, Mr Charlton and your class teachers are on hand to answer any further queries you may have.
 
Best wishes take care.

Belinda Athey - Headteacher
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